Guidelines for Moore Old Town
Christmas Parade of Lights

This is an excellent way to promote your business, civic club, or place of worship!

Your float if all possible should have some form of lights. We recommend LED
Christmas lights. They use minimal power and can purchase an adapter for your
“cigarette Lighter” which will create your lights.

We have only ONE Santa Claus in the actual parade, and he is provided by the
Old Town Association. This eliminates any confusion to the children. Santa will

be on the concrete pad at Main and Broadway AFTER the parade to greet children.
Your float will be assigned a line-up number. This number will also be painted on
the street and that will be your spot in lineup.

Lineup will be between 4:30pm and 5:30pm and the parade will start promptly

at 6:00pm December 3rd, 2022.

PLEASE KEEP MOVING. All Dancer, Walkers, Step teams etc. should always be in
forward motion. Delays cause spectators to think the parade is over.

Volume of amplified music must be kept at a reasonable level as determined by the

Parade Marshall.

The parade is a family event. No offensive language, song lyrics, clothing or
gestures will be allowed.

Alcoholic beverages are PROHIBITED. :
Absolutely No Candy can be thrown from floats. You can have walkers toss candyg
to the children only. This is for the safety of the children attending the parade. We DO
NOT want anyone hurt!!

The Grand Marshall will do the countdown for the tree lighting in Old Town

Moore IMMEDIATELY foliowing the parade at Main and Broadway.




